
          

 School closes Thursday 28th March and re-opens Monday 15th April. 

 Bring in a bottle—Non uniform day—Tuesday 16th April 

 PTFA Meeting—Tuesday 14th May 

 

Elton Community Centre are having a HAF Holiday club 

over the Easter break. Please see flyer for more details

The community centre is hosting a range of baby groups 

during the week. For more information, please see flyers 

on page 2 of this newsletter.

Schools dinners will be going up to £2.94 as of 1st April 2024. Letters have gone out this week to 

parents and carers regarding this.  

On Tuesday 16th April, children can come in their own clothes and bring in a bottle for the PTFA 

to use at future events with the school.  
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Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  

 

Thursday 28th March 2024  

Contact us: Tel:01 244 667750   Email: admin@elton. cheshire. sch. uk Visit:www. elton. cheshire. sch. uk 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary  



 

 

— Finn R, James G, Esmae, Joshua, Lochlann, Laura Z 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS DEE. 

CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON  FRIDAY 19th APRIL. 

            STARS OF THE WEEK           

Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’  

W/C Monday 15th April is Menu 3 

Nursery Sabrina Year 3 Jeson 

Reception Esmae Year 4 Jake SE 

Year 1  Johnny Year 5 Ryan 

Year 2 Naomi Year 6 Ella 


